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PRESS RELEASE

Conference at AUTH on the Importance of Theological Studies for Contemporary Society

Thessaloniki, September 17, 2025

The Dean's Office of the Faculty of Theology at the Aristotle University of Thessaloniki (AUTH) is organizing a conference titled: "The Importance of Theological Studies for Contemporary Society" on Friday, September 19, 2025, at 10:00, in the Ceremonial Hall of AUTH.

The conference is dedicated to the history of the Faculty of Theology and is held as part of the celebrations marking 100 years since the founding and operation of AUTH.

As part of the conference, a lecture will be delivered at 18.00 in the Ceremonial Hall of AUTH by His Eminence, the Metropolitan Bishop of Thessaloniki, Mr. Philotheos.

More information, as well as the full program of the conference, is available via the following link: https://www.theosch.auth.gr/2025/09/16/ekdilosi-theologikis-scholis/ 

The conference poster is attached.
___________________________________________________
We kindly request that this event be published, broadcast, and covered by the media
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